
SURVEY-HARITHA KERALAM PROJECT

NSS volunteers conducted a survey cooperating with Morayur

panchayath in connection with Haritha Keralam Project on 10-08-2017. K.M

Saleem, Panchayath

President, Morayur,

inaugurated the

program. The survey

was based on the

health, education and

economic condition of

the villagers in which

thirty volunteers

participated.

Dr.Ummul Hasanath,

Principal, presided

over the program in

which Abdul Nasser,

Program officer

welcomed the

gathering and Husna

A V expressed the

gratitude.


